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For a video, visit  

voh.dominionenergy.com.

Local Powerline Project Information   

This project will build  
a new 230 kV substation 
and a 0.3-mile 230 kV 
electric transmission 
line, which will  
connect to an existing 
transmission line in  
the area.

This project will support 
load growth in the area.

Rollins Ford Substation

WHAT:	

I M PO R TA N T 

WHY:	

Delivering Clean, 
Safe, Affordable  
and Sustainable 
Energy 
Transmission lines are the 
tall, high-voltage lines  
that carry electricity over 
long distances from  
power generation facilities  
to substations. 

AT DOMINION ENERGY, we are committed to working safely and 
courteously in the communities we serve. You are receiving this postcard 
because we are preparing to build a new substation, Rollins Ford 
Substation, and transmission line in Prince William County, Virginia. This 
project will help serve new development near Bristow Industrial Park.

Work is scheduled to begin in March 2021. We do not anticipate any 
interruption to your electric service as a result of this project. Please  
know that in the wake of the coronavirus. We are mindful of our activities 
and maintaining property owner interactions with the appropriate  
social distancing.

Thank you for your patience and 
understanding as we work to complete this 
important project. We will update you as 
activities progress.

CONTACT US — Visit our website at 
DominionEnergy.com/rollinsford for project 
updates or voh.dominionenergy.com for 
information about our construction  
process. You may contact us by sending an 
email to powerline@dominionenergy.com  
or calling 888-291-0190. 

The new substation is 
located in Prince William 
County in the area 
between Wellington Rd. 
and Linton Hall Rd. near 
Bristow Industrial Park. 

WHERE:	

Use your iPhone 
camera or the  

QR reader app on 
other smartphones 

to visit the  
project page on  

our website.
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This map is intended to 
serve as a representation 
of the project area and is 
not intended for detailed 
engineering purposes.
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At Dominion Energy, we know 
many of our customers are facing 
challenges due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. We’re here to help.  
In accordance with the law 
recently passed in Virginia, we’re 
offering payment plans between 
6 and 24 months. To set up a 
payment plan, or view additional 
assistance options, please  
visit DominionEnergy.com or  
call 1-866-366-4357.

TIMELINE 

March 2021 — 	 Begin construction on new substation 

April 2021 — 	 Prepare right of way and begin 		
	 construction on new transmission line

Jan. 2022 — 	 Complete construction

Spring 2022 — 	Complete rehab and restoration
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